
Co-op has launched a gift card scheme to help

volunteers pick up food and other essential

supplies for people in your community who have

been instructed by the Government to self-

isolate at home because they are considered

vulnerable in some way, perhaps because of

their age or a pre-existing medical condition.

Those who are self-isolating and who are

therefore reliant on others to do their shopping

for them, can call a dedicated Co-op phoneline

on 0800 029 4592.

The card can then be shared with friends,

neighbours and volunteers to use on their

behalf to shop in their local Co-op stores.

Co-op support communities 

during Coronavirus


